
Connect 5 Message 
  
Good Evening, 
 
This is Terry Richardson, Director Exceptional Children Program of Ashe County Schools.  I am calling to 
invite you to participate in a virtual informational session to learn more about the re-entry Plan B, Ashe 
Online, and Remote Learning as it relates to the Exceptional Children and 504 population.  
  
To accommodate your busy schedules, a panel of educational professionals will host three one-hour 
townhall type sessions: 
  
Tuesday, August 11 at 6:00 pm     
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82560783586?pwd=dzhSSnlLbklzaUZtYit5cytVMUJWUT09 
 
Thursday August 13 at 1:00 pm 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85613799439?pwd=RUpxUUFYemhmUS9WRkhPSXZ1Zjc4QT09 
 
Thursday August 13 at 6:00pm 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88960065000?pwd=cUlKdFBTVFdTY0tSeTRxZmVLYjR6Zz09 
  
Whether you plan for face-to-face or remote instruction for your child, Ashe County Schools are here to 
help your child have the best learning experience possible.  Please access our Website for the links to 
join one of these sessions.  We look forward to seeing you there!   
  
Sincerely, 
Terry Richardson 
Director of Exceptional Children and Pre-K Programs 
Ashe County Schools 
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